
15/11/2018 

MR Mark Perkovich 
- 196B Sydney RD 
Fairlight NSW 
Perkovich@outlook.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 195 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

The current state of parking in the area is already a problem.
With so many transient people the safety of our family is a real concern.
With this development the council is forcing families to fear for their safety and this is 
unacceptable. You are forcing us to move from our own home by allowing this to happen. 

Sent: 15/11/2018 5:00:20 PM
Subject: Online Submission


